
MRRA Board Meeting 
May 4, 2020 
 
 
Location: Zoom Meeting 
 
Attendee’s: Dottie Semonian, Chur Mason, Karen Scammell, Joe Bernard  
Dennis McCarthy,  
Absent: Mark Romanowski, Jodie DeCarolis 
 
Discussed topics:  
  
 Access to UML Boathouse for Programs: 
  Peter Murray said July 1st for fiscal year start. He has reached out to other   
  boathouses to see what they are doing. It may be possible to get into just  
  the boat bay earlier with guidelines in place. 
  There will be no sweep program. 
  
 Rack Wait list: 
  Bronwyn should offer the two available rack spaces to those on the  
  waiting list 
  
 Blue Building Up River: 
  Karen spoke with the owners about renting on a month to month bases at  
  $1500.00 if any private boat owners want to pursue it. 
 
 Possibility of Car-topping : 
  After the Governors address on the 18th of May for opening up public  
  recreation spaces, we should know better what may be possible for UML 
 
 Suggested Number of Rows Expected of Rack Holders: 
  There will be no suggested number of rows for rack holders this year. 
 
  
Meeting Adjourned at 7:00pm 
Submitted by Dennis McCarthy  
   
   
 
 


